
Newsletter number 10 

Four Weeks to go 
before we will be at 
Murray Bridge. 
Some final information. 

Sign on will be on Monday 
20.10.25 at the Adelaide Road 
Motor Inn 212 Adelaide Rd 
Murray Bridge from 2.00pm to 
4.30 pm. In the Conference 
Room. 

For those who are staying at the 
Adelaide Road Motor Inn the trailer park is 
through a roller door 2.4m wide by 2.0m high 
please measure your trailer to ensure you fit.  

The Roller door will close on Monday Afternoon 
and open again on Friday after the Luncheon. You 
will not have access to your trailer outside of 
these times. 

There is also a trailer park at 11 Old Swanport 
Road. 4pm -Monday and Friday. 



Welcome Dinner on Monday Night 20.10.25 is 
being held at the 1924 Restaurant 1 Wharf Rd 
Murray Bridge overlooking the River Murray. 

We have a security guard on site from 6pm to 9pm 
so your Austin 7 will be safe and secure.  

Remember South Australia has daylight saving so 
it will daylight until 7.30p.m. 

Don’t forget to bring along your Austin 7 Parts for 
our Swap Meet on Friday morning. 

 

 
 


